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I urge the members of the committee to act with the urgency made necessary by the 

climate crisis and to vote against this measure. We should not shield the 

pocketbooks of these few corporations from the impacts that their way of doing 

business has on the environment. You should not mandate a regulatory delay to 

2027 because 2027 is not soon enough to act. 


